

**Crosshill School** 

Salisbury Road Darwen BB3 1HZ

T 01254 667713

E info@crosshill.blackburn.sch.uk

1<sup>st</sup> December 2022

## **INCREASE IN SCHOOL MEAL CHARGES**

Dear Parent/Carer

Unfortunately, due to a rise in costs, the price of a School meal will be increasing from £2.10 to £2.30 (£11.50 a week) with effect from January 4<sup>th</sup> 2023. If you think your Child may be entitled to free school meals, please use the link below to apply and gain more information. If you would like support making an application, please contact School.

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-meals

Please do not hesitate to contact School if you have any queries, thank you for your support.

L Gardner Headteacher